
Learn more about the Arboretum at: 
http://www.ces.fau.edu/education/jupiter/arboretum 

AT FLORIDA ATLANTIC UNIVERSITY IN JUPITER 

Friday, April 26, 2013            10 - 11 a.m. 

IN THE Robert J. Huckshorn Arboretum  

 

Light refreshments will be served. 
 

R.S.V.P. to Kathryn Yates at 561-799-8105 or kyates3@fau.edu 


